
From: Merlone, Audrey (CPC)
To: Bintliff, Jacob (BOS); Starr, Aaron (CPC)
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS); JENSEN, KRISTEN (CAT)
Subject: Re: Large Residence SUD 210116
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:58:37 AM

Hi Jacob,
 
I can confirm on behalf of Aaron that the Planning Commission was given the opportunity to hear

the substitute ordinance and waived that option at the January 27th Planning Commission hearing.
 
Thanks,
 
Audrey
 

From: Bintliff, Jacob (BOS) <jacob.bintliff@sfgov.org>
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 10:54 AM
To: Starr, Aaron (CPC) <aaron.starr@sfgov.org>
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS) <erica.major@sfgov.org>, JENSEN, KRISTEN (CAT)
<Kristen.Jensen@sfcityatty.org>, Merlone, Audrey (CPC) <audrey.merlone@sfgov.org>
Subject: Re: Large Residence SUD 210116

Hi Aaron, 
 
Could you confirm please for Erica that the substitute large residence SUD ordinance, BF
210116, has been considered by Planning Commission and they have waived their option to
hear it again? 
 

Thank you, 

 

Jacob 

 

Jacob Bintliff 

Legislative Aide

Office of Supervisor Rafael Mandelman
City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 284
San Francisco, California 94102

(415) 554-7753 | jacob.bintliff@sfgov.org
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